
 

 

 

 
 

MEETING CANCELED 
 
 
 
 

The Salem Redevelopment Authority meeting scheduled for December 12, 
2018 has been canceled. The next regularly scheduled meeting is January 9, 

2019. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 39 §23B and  
City Ordinance Sections 2-028 through 2-2033. 


